
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1779/24-25                                           25.04.2024 
 
 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 

 

Please be informed that w.e.f  Monday, 29th April 2024, classes will be 

conducted onsite at the school for all students from Pre-KG to Grade XII, as 

per the usual timings. The buses will ply accordingly. 

 

Kindly ensure your ward’s presence in the school as online classes will not be 

available.  

 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 
 

 


